
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakim receives a respond telegram from Kuwaiti Prime Minister
Sabah Khaled Al-Sabah

Head of the Al-Hikma National Movement, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, received a telegram from the

Prime Minister of the State of Kuwait, Sabah Khalid Al-Hamad Al-Sabah, responded to his

eminence congratulations telegram to mark mandating to form the Kuwaiti government.

Al-Sabah stressed the importance of bilateral relations between Iraq and Kuwait and fruitful

cooperation in order to achieve the interests of the two brotherly countries, and wished his

eminence good health and stability for the Republic of Iraq.


